From: I

To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: RE: North Dorset Local Plan Part 1 - Main Modifications Consultation
Date: 20 August 2015 12:57:23

Dear Philip,

Thank you for writing to Purbeck District Council to notify us of the MM consultation. Having
reviewed the schedule of MMs and the inspector’s preliminary findings, | have found no areas of
concern and therefore no comments to make.

Best wishes,

Steve Tapscott
Senior Neighbourhood Planner
Planning Policy
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From: Claire Walker [mailto:CWalker@north-dorset.gov.uk]
Sent: 24 July 2015 17:24

To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: North Dorset Local Plan Part 1 - Main Modifications Consultation

Dear Duty to Cooperate Partner,
PROPOSED MAIN MODIFICATIONS
NORTH DORSET LOCAL PLAN PART 1.

DUTY TO COOPERATE

Further to my recent letter to you on the 12" June 2015, I advised you that
I would be writing to you shortly with our proposed Main Modifications for
the purposes of Regulation 19 Consultation.
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